
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

TOWN OF CHATHAM 

 

COLUMBIA COUNTY, NEW YORK 

 

 
       Pursuant to provisions of the Highway Law & General Municipal Law of the State of 

New York, sealed bids, properly labeled, will be received by the Town Clerk, Town of 

Chatham, 488 State Rte. 295, Chatham, New York 12037 until 8:45AM, on the 20th day 

of February, 2013 for the following item: 

 

 

( THREE) NEW (2013) 1-Ton 4x4 PICKUP TRUCKS   

     

 

       Particular and itemized specifications for the above item are available and may be 

obtained at the office of the Highway Superintendent, 865 Route 13, Old Chatham, New 

York 12136. 

 

      All bids will be publicly opened and read at the Town Hall at 9:00AM, on the 20th 

day of February, 2013.      

 

      Bidders will be required to submit the non-collusive bidding statement required by 

the provisions of the General Municipal Law of the State of New York. 

  

      The Town Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated:  January 22, 2013 

  Joseph M. Rickert 

  Superintendent of Highways 

  Town of Chatham 

 


